
         NEWS RELEASE 

 

For Immediate Release 
July 11, 2012 

 

Media Contact: Marc Lotter, Director of Communications 
Office of Mayor Greg Ballard - City of Indianapolis 
marc.lotter@indy.gov C: (317) 726-6589 
www.indy.gov - Newsletter - Facebook - Twitter - Flickr 

  

Mayor Ballard Declares Water Shortage Warning in Marion County 

INDIANAPOLIS - Mayor Greg Ballard today issued an Executive Order declaring a Water Shortage Warning 
in Marion County. The Executive Order contains mandatory water use restrictions, including a ban on lawn 
watering.  

The restrictions and exemptions outlined in the Executive Order take effect Friday, July 13, 2012, and apply to 
residents in all Marion County communities except Lawrence and Speedway, which operate their own water 
systems. Voluntary restrictions remain in place until the mandatory water use restrictions take effect. 

The Executive Order in its entirety is attached. 

 

mailto:Marc.Lotter@indy.gov
http://cl.exct.net/?qs=194c836544afb9dd30501a8e3b5a6adba8b21b1bc9d382048a7f17633edc9196
http://cl.exct.net/?qs=194c836544afb9dd450a7312ebcf1f3600db27dac8fcfb6138e3c6838d134a3b
http://cl.exct.net/?qs=194c836544afb9dd3b1d15ebedc03ae9a8b83beb4db84f3d2580854802dc6a7f
http://cl.exct.net/?qs=194c836544afb9ddfe4c0136770a1166c85e11a4534ed3564b6a0eed61223a73
http://cl.exct.net/?qs=194c836544afb9dd4efe58b7d6aef1170136d248685f730d2b7f685fb423438e
http://cl.exct.net/?qs=194c836544afb9ddc6553c0b68923f33e9fd5a067158bbc65a74d0b5c0ab55e8

